


Syro-Malabar Commission for Liturgy
Mount St. Thomas, Kakkanad

Dear Bishop /Father/Sister/ Sir/Madam,

Cordial greetings! The Syro-Malabar 
Commission for Liturgy is planning to conduct a 
Webinar intended for all the members of our Church 
on 7-10 November 2021 from 8. 30 p.m to 10.00 p.m. 

The theme of discussion would be the different 
aspects of the Revised Qurbana Taksa and the Uniform 

mode of  Celebration. 

The aim of the webinar is to impart the 
liturgical catechesis about the implementation of the 
uniform mode of the celebration of the Holy 
Qurbana in the context of the Revised Taksa. 
History, rubrics, theology and modifications made 
in the Qurbana will be the main themes dealt with in 
the Webinar. I cordially invite you to participate in 
this Webinar. The link for the Video conferencing 
will be given later. 

  Yours in Christ Jesus,

  Mar Thomas Elavanal

  Chairman, Commission for Liturgy
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